
 
 

City Offices Closed November 23-24 For 
Thanksgiving Holiday 
 
All City of Santa Fe offices and facilities will be closed on Thursday, November 23 and 
Friday, November 24, for the Thanksgiving holiday.  
 

The closures include: 
 

• Santa Fe Municipal Court 
• All Senior Centers 
• All Recreation Centers 
• All Santa Fe Public Library branches (return book drops will be closed from 

8 p.m. on Wednesday, November 22, until 9 a.m. on Saturday, November 
25)  

 

Marty Sanchez Links de Santa Fe Golf Course will be open.  
 

Santa Fe Trails and Santa Fe Ride will run on a holiday schedule on November 23 and 
24. The Transit Administration office will be closed. 
 

Recreational centers, libraries, and other facilities with weekend operating hours will 
resume regular hours on Saturday, November 25. Regular hours will resume at all other 
offices and locations on Monday, November 27. 
 

There will be no residential trash and recycling collection on Thursday, November 23. 
Thursday's collection will occur one day later on Friday, November 24 (see graphic 
below). Commercial collection is unchanged. 

 
The next two holiday collection schedule changes will take place on Monday, December 25, 2023 
(Christmas) and the following Monday, January 1, 2024 (New Year's Day). For both of those weeks, 
all residential trash and recycling collection will occur one day later than the regular schedule due to 
the Monday holidays. 


